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Open Enrollment Under Way -  
Employees Need to TAKE ACTION! 

Please remind your employees the importance of completing Open 
Enrollment by Oct. 28, or risk paying more for their coverage in 2023! 
Utilize the Open Enrollment poster below in any emails or any internal 
communication avenues you have with your employees to encourage 
participation. 

If employees have been unable to log into BEACON due to the NCID 
system maintenance last week, please communicate to employees 
that they are able to call the Plan’s Eligibility and Enrollment Support 
Center at 855-859-0966 to complete their enrollment if needed. The 
call center is open until 10 p.m. each weeknight and will be open this 
Saturday from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. 

There have been a lot of dependents added that do not have required 
documentation loaded into eBenefits. Please also remind employees 
to provide documentation for any new dependents by Oct. 28, or they 
will be removed from coverage for the 2023 benefit year.  

Thank you in advance for your help! 

2023 Open Enrollment Poster → 
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